Paultons Park 2022 - Badge Design Competition

Hampshire Beavers are visiting Paultons Park in October 2022 and we want an amazing badge to remember it. The badges will be able to be worn by all visitors on our trips so will help create great memories!

The design should be bright and colourful. Really use your imagination! Designs must be returned to your leader by the date they have given you.

Beaver Scout Name

Age

Group & Colony

Tips!

- Make it bright and colourful!
- Not too detailed, clear images work best
- Use your imagination, wild creative designs are great
- Fill the whole shape, you can go over the lines but only what is inside will be on the badge.

T&Cs

The winning design will be chosen by the Hampshire Beavers Team. This may be more than one winner and may contain parts from more than one design. Their decision is final. By submitting a design, you give permission for it to be used in this way and possibly in other media. If you have any queries, please email michael.collins@hampshirescouts.org.uk or ask your colony leader.